
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

     NOTICE 
 
 
 
Dear Students 
 
We are delighted to announce the approaching celebration of Sri Lanka Law 
College's 150th Anniversary, a landmark milestone that symbolises a century and a 
half of excellence in legal education. This achievement exemplifies our prestigious 
institution's lengthy history of academic accomplishments and contributions to the 
legal world.  
 
As we embark on this historic journey, we invite the present students of the Sri 
Lanka Law College to join us in honouring this major event.  
 
We are looking for skilled and passionate students to help organise and execute 
the 150th anniversary celebrations. This is an exceptional opportunity to 
demonstrate your abilities, creativity, and commitment to make this event truly 
unforgettable. 
 
Be part of this historic occasion. Please send an email with your contact details to 
the principalsoffice@sllc.ac.lk on before December 13, 2023. 
 
Please contact the Principal's Office if you have any further questions. 
 
 
 
Principal’s Office 
Sri Lanka Law College 
December 07, 2023  
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